
Vice President 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
4 Irving Place, New York, NY 10003 
Telephone (212) 460-2533 

November 27, 1984 

Re: Indian Point Unit No. 2 
Docket No. 50-247 

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director 
* Division of Licensing 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Dear Mr. Eisenhut: 

With reference to the Confirmatory Order dated February 11, 1980, Item 
C.6., "Establish an on-site group reporting to off-site management", 
effective immediately, Con Edison is changing the On-site Review 
Committee's (ORC) reporting relationship. ORC will continue to report to 
off-site management, but instead of reporting directly to the Executive 
Vice President, Central Operations, will report to the Nuclear 
Consultant, who, in turn, reports to the Executive Vice President, 
Central Operations through the Director of Power Generation Services.  
This change will allow for more effective supervision of the day to day 
activities of the committee, while at the same time continuing the 
practice of the Executive Vice President reviewing all recommendations 
made by ORC. It should be noted that the Corporate Nuclear Facilities 
Safety Committee also receives a periodic report of ORC activities and 
recommendations.  

Should you or your staff have any questions, please contact us.  

Ver truly ours, 

cc: Senior Resident Inspector r 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comimission 
P. 0. Box 38 
Buchanan, New York 10511 
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